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Friday 4th November update 

Friday catch-up and reminders 

A warm welcome back after the half-term holiday and welcome to all the new families who have joined 

us this week.   

Race for Life - 20th October  

Thank you so much for all the donations.  Our total is still to be finalised and I will send out 

the details next week. The children were all really sensible walking between rain showers 

to complete their laps of the playground. 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Residential Trip 

For the residential trip children need to be at Gedney Hill School site for 8.45am to depart 

at 9am – this is earlier than originally planned.   

Breakfast & After School Club 

A reminder to all parents that it is essential to book your children in to either of these clubs to ensure we 

have accurate numbers. Please ensure children attending breakfast club are arriving between 8am and 

8.15am.   

Clubs in School  

The last date for clubs in school will be Tuesday 29th November due to staff training sessions, 

meetings and Nativity productions etc.  We will send out information for clubs in the Spring 

term on our return to school in January.   
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Christmas Card Fundraiser  

Order forms are coming home with instructions on how to order today.  Please note all orders 

are to be placed online this year, with payment to the PTFA via cash, cheque or bank trans-

fer.  Please email any money queries in regards to this to money@ghssptfa.co.uk and any 

queries on how to order to info@ghssptfa.co.uk 

PTFA News 
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Flu Immunisations 9th November 

Individual photographs 15th November 

Children In Need 18th November  

Residential Trip 20th – 23rd November 

1st December – Christmas Unwrapped – Eagles further details to follow 

7th December Year 1 Festival with Sport2day – further details to follow 

8th December – Stibbington trip for Woodpeckers 

Nativity 13th December ( 2 x performances) 

End of Term 16th December 

Pupils return to school on Tuesday 4th January 

KS2 SATs 8th – 11th May inclusive (Y6) 

KS1 SATS Whole of May (Y2) 

Y4 Multiplication Check week beginning 5th June 

Y1 Phonics Screening week beginning 12th June 
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Dates & Reminders 
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Christmas Raffle 

It's that time of year again!  Our Christmas raffle is back with another year of fabulous prizes 

from generous local sponsors.  Children will be bringing home their raffle tickets in a marked 

envelope today.  All tickets & money are to be returned to the school office by 12th        

December for our draw on the 15th December which is taking place this year during 

Shepeau Stow's Christmas party.  Please contact the school office or email                                 

info@ghssptfa.co.uk if you haven't received your envelope. 
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